
Dear Parents/Carers ,
It has been a good first full week back in school and we have seen some good attendance and 
punctuality, especially in Reception, they have achieved 100% attendance this week which is 
absolutely amazing!  Well done Reception!!! The children have had some important tests this week to 
help us understand where all the children are after being off for so long during lock down, so if your 
child has not been in school this week it is really important that they are next week so they can do 
those as soon as possible.  That way we can plan our lessons effectively to help them all catch up on 
their missed learning.  Remember if they are not here they are not getting their legal right to 
education.  I do understand though, that we are all being cautious at the moment and that being back 
in school brings the usual bugs as well, so if you are concerned that your child is ill, I urge you to get in 
touch with your doctor and/or get tested as soon as possible so the amount of time your child has off 
is the least amount possible.

Attendance Facts;  
Attendance of 95% for the year equals 10 days that your child has been absent, that is 2 full school 
weeks of your child’s learning missed for that year.  
Attendance of 90% for the year equals 19 days that your child has been absent, that is almost 4 school 
weeks missed.  
Attendance of 85% for the year equals 29 days that your child has been absent per, that is almost 6 
school weeks missed.  
Attendance of 80% for the year equals 38 days absent per year that is over 7 school weeks missed.

Whole School Attendance:
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100% Attendance-

100% Punctuality-

Please remember as we can’t do celebration assembly as normal we are putting the photos of the children 
who have won a certificate or Green Jumper on clasdojo as well, so you know if your child has won one 
and what they have got it for.

Thank you everyone for your continued support, we hope next week, with your help, we will see an 
improvement in our attendance and see more green classes on our whole school sheet.
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